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Subject: LDAC Advice in preparation for NAFO Annual Meeting 2023 

Dear Mr López,  

I would like to thank you again for your contribution and advice in preparation for the 

NAFO Annual Meeting that took place in Vigo in September 2023. You have been in 

contact with my team at the annual meeting and on many occasions since then. We 

appreciate your feedback on the points raised by LDAC. It was an excellent collaboration 

exercise with a successful outcome for the European Union.  

The purpose of my letter is to welcome this joint work. I am also looking forward to our 

continued fruitful cooperation and the LDAC meetings in March 2024. 

At the end of the 2023, I would like to extend to you and LDAC members my best 

wishes for a Merry Christmas and a very happy, successful and peaceful New Year! 

Yours sincerely,  

Charlina VITCHEVA 

 

 

c.c.: Alexandre Rodriguez alexandre.rodriguez@ldac.eu 

Marta de Lucas, Manuela Iglesias manuela.iglesias@ldac.eu 

secretaria@ldac.eu 
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